Minutes from the Monday May 20, 2013 Lamar Band Booster Meeting

Todd DeDecker called the meeting to order at 7:01pm.

Secretary Report — This month’s Minutes Review Committee includes: Marlena Beaver, Sheila DeDecker
and Dayla Cox.

Treasurer Report — was reviewed and will be filed for audit.

Director’s Report —

All major things are over.

Thank you to the 9 volunteers that worked CHOICE.
Thanks to the Booster for all you do.

Excited about the incoming 6" graders!

Business-
Audit committee was formed: Monica Brinks, Lauren Jimenez, Dayla Cox and Marlena Beaver as back up.
Nominating Committee Slate was presented and approved.

The 2013-2014 Lamar Booster Officers are:

President Stephenie Lynde
VP1 Lauren Jimenez
VP2 Amy Van Gundy
Treasurer Monika Brinks
Secretary Julie Lima

Meeting was adjourned at 7:46pm.



